
February 8, 2021 

 

Sharon Person, OCDP Vice Chair- Proposes changes to OCDP Article IX-Amendments, Section 1.  

Please add under New Business at the OCDP Meeting on Tuesday, February 8, 2021. 

I move changes to OCDP, Article IX-Amendments, Section 1, be referred to the Rules and Bylaws Committee for 

their recommendations and report its finding when complete to the Executive Committee for action.  

See the proposed recommendations below: 

 

Current Bylaw-Proposals for changes or amendments to these bylaws may be made by motion, without debate, at 

any meeting of the OCDP Executive Committee, and all proposed amendments shall first be referred to the Rules 

and Bylaws Committee which shall report its recommendation at the next succeeding regular meeting or special 

meeting called for that purpose. 

Proposed Change- Proposals for changes or amendments to these bylaws shall be made by motion, with debate, 

at any meeting of the OCDP Executive Committee, and all proposed amendments shall first be referred to the 

Rules and Bylaws Committee which shall report its recommendation at the next succeeding regular meeting or 

special meeting called for that purpose. 

 

I propose to take off the words underlined in the current bylaws and replace with the proposed words in red in the 

proposed bylaws amendment change. 

 

The reason for the change is to make sure all Executive Committee Members rights are being protected and give 

the Executive Committee Members an opportunity to weigh in on the changes. 

 

 
Sharon Person, OCDP, Vice Chair 
Joseph Person, OCDP Officer at Large (second) 


